ECE 1111: Disappointing Results

Subject: ECE 1111: Disappointing Results

From: Joseph Picone <picone@temple.edu>

Date: 8/22/22, 5:36 AM

To: ECE 1111 <temple engineering_ecel111@googlegroups.com>

I am looking forward to seeing you in class today. As usually happens, this class is going to be
quite a surprise for you. If you put in the necessary work, which is significant, you will learn
a lot and perhaps find a career in the process.

We have spent the summer preparing for this class. The reasons for that will become clear once
the class starts. I gave you a series of assignments over the summer to help prepare you for the
class.

Unfortunately, only 6 of 14 people have completed the assignments that involved extra credit as
of this morning. That is unfortunate since these assignments were intended to help you develop
professionally.

Please review the emails I have sent this summer, which are collected here:
https://isip.piconepress.com/courses/temple/ece_1111/email/current/

I am very serious about the issues discussed in these emails. If you are not prepared to do the
required work in this course, you will not have a good outcome. As I always say. the only thing
preventing you from becoming a good programmer is 10,000 hours of practice.

-Joe
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